## Seneca Newsletter

June 2017

Just a Reminder!



The annual Budget Hearing is on the agenda for this month's regular Council meeting. All are welcome to come and see what our fair City is planning and budgeting for the upcoming fiscal year.

Also on the agenda is a public hearing regarding a declared nuisance. In this case, the nuisance is comprised of dangerous buildings located on a lot that has been left derelict. Since this lot has been known to attract vagrants and strays, the Council has taken action to abate the nuisance. Come and weigh in or listen to how the Council rules in this matter.

## Meter Reading Time Again!

It's that time of year again when you get to see your water meters being read at the end of each month. You may have seen Josh and Shane out on June 1st. Your normal fees cover 10,000 gallons of usage per month. If you go over, you will have a bigger bill, so watch your usage and check for leaky pipes and faucets!

## Seneca Artisan Fair Vendors Needed!

Our fun Fair still needs Vendors to come and introduce visitors to what cool and unique things the Citizens of Seneca & Bear Valley are capable of. We're looking for all types of Craftspeople, Tradespeople, artists, painters, musicians, sewers/quilters, etc.



6/13 ~ CITY COUNCIL MEETING @ 6 ~ BUDGET HEARING ~ PUBLIC HEARING - NUISANCE